From: Raheel Jiwan < >

Sent: 2023/05/22 3:03 PM

To: City Clerks Office <City.ClerksOffice@brampton.ca>; Li, Wang Kei (Edwin)
<WangKei.Li@brampton.ca>

Subject: [EXTERNAL]City File #: 0ZS-2023-0007. Opposed!

Caution: This email originated from outside the organization. Do not click links or open
attachments that you do not trust or are not expecting.

Hello,

This is with regards to the application to amend the zoning by law at 8383 Mississauga Road, Brampton
ON.

City File #: 0ZS-2023-0007

| own and currently reside with my family at the property at , Brampton ON, and |
am extremely concerned with the letter | received in the mail about the application to amend the zoning
by law for the construction of a six story commercial building and retail space right in front of our
house!

This poses many risks, including the safety of our family and kids, loss of privacy as well as the
degradation of our quality of life due to the extra noise, and excessive presence of cars and people as a

result of this development.

Therefore, | am fully opposed to this development application, and wish to record my strongest
objection on record.

Please register me for the upcoming public meeting on this topic, so that | may attend and record my
objection and concerns to the city and building officials.

Thanks!
Raheel Jiwan

Sky Harbour Drive
Brampton ON



